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Funding for Narellan Sports Hub 

 

 
Camden residents have received another win with an additional $5 million NSW Government 

funding for further improvements to the Narellan Sports Hub. 

The funding, coupled with this week’s $15 million joint funding announcement as part of the 

Western Parkland City Liveability program, will bring the total to $20 million to be invested in sport 

and recreation facilities for our residents. 

Mayor of Camden, Cr Peter Sidgreaves welcomed the funding and said it was another great win 

for the community. 

“These state-of-the-art facilities will breathe new life into the greater Camden area allowing more 

people to participate in sport,” Cr Sidgreaves said. 

“Council is committed to providing our residents with the highest quality sport and recreation 

facilities, and this funding will ensure we continue to deliver exceptional facilities to cater for the 

growing needs of our community.    

“I thank the NSW Government for their contribution and look forward to seeing Narellan Sports Hub 

continue to grow.” 

The NSW Government’s $5 million funding will go towards stage 2 of the Narellan Sports Hub 

project. 
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